GOVERNOR BESHEAR’S OFFICE

December 7, 2008 – December 11, 2008 (around that time)

Spoke with Carla at Governor Beshear’s office (502) 564-2611 and gave her a brief history of the terror, torment and torture I have been living with for the past five years.  I told her how I was treated by each office and told her about my experience with the State Police.  She told me she would contact the State Police and have someone contact me.  
December 7, 2008 – December 11, 2008 (around that time)

I was contacted by Lieutenant West.  He was very obnoxious and told me that he was not going to review the packet that was sent to Sgt. Thompson (the packet included 2 tapes with 2 narration pages and a log that was about 100 pages log).  He then told me that he was not going to assist me.

December 7, 2008 – December 11, 2008 (around that time)

I called Carla again at Governor Beshear’s office and told her how I was treated by Lieutenant West.  I emailed her the section of my log regarding the State Police and she stated she would email all of the information to their office.
December 7, 2008 – December 11, 2008 (around that time)

I spoke with Alicia (not sure of name) at (502) 695-6308 at the State Police office and I believe she stated that I needed to speak with Major Peyton, however he was not in.

GOVERNOR BESHEAR’S OFFICE

January 9, 2009

Jackie, Nancy and I met with Mike Alexander, Deputy General Counsel, at Governor Beshear’s Office in Frankfort Kentucky and I left him a 138 page log, three tapes with three narration pages regarding the corruption.  Nancy gave him information regarding children being taken illegally by the state of Kentucky and I showed him the many pills my grandchildren have been placed on and told him about my case.
Another comment Mike Alexander made at Governor Beshear’s Office in Frankfort, in front of two witnesses was the following:  I told him about the problems that I had with EEOC not assisting me and covering up the assaults at Bluegrass Automotive and Mike Alexander stated in front of the two witnesses, “Everybody knows about EEOC.” 
January 23, 2009

I received a call from Mike Alexander.  He stated that he would not be able to assist me.  I stated, “Didn’t you review the information?” “I fear for my life I am being attacked daily.”  He stated, “Yes, you did leave a lot of evidence, but we will not be able to assist you.”

June 8, 2009

Sent Certified Restricted Delivery Letter to Governor Beshear requesting that he call the National Guard, in that no one was offering me protection, and either the Governor or other appointed officials have the powers and/or authority to call in the National Guard for emergency situations.
Certified Restricted Receipt tracking number 70083230000030957856.  I did not receive a return call or any assistance.
